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Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004

Gentlemen:

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a possibly
significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the infor-
mation for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action
or response is requested at this 'time. If further NRC evaluations so indi-
cate, an IE Circular, Bulletin, or NRR Generic Ietter will be issued to
recommend or request specific licensee actions. If you have questions
regarding the matter, please contact the Director of the appropriate NRC

Regional Office.

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosure: IE Information
Notice No. 79"15

cc w/encl:
Mr. D. V. Shaller, Plant Manager
Central Files
Director, NRR/DPM
Director, NRR/DOR
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Ronald Callen, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Citizens for a Better Environment
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